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Technology trust is a good thing, but control is a better one 

 
We live in the era of technology and undoubtedly, it is a multi-faceted platform 

catering to various areas of our life today. With excessive exposure to digital 

platforms and social networking sites and access to gadgets, children have been 

proved to be the most vulnerable section of society to its harms.  

 

Keeping this in mind, we have been offering advisories with respect to online 

gaming, use and misuse of technology and utilising it for the greater good of 

humanity from time to time. 

 

In the same interest, once again, Department of Education and Literacy has 

recommended an advisory to parents and teachers for educating them on taking 

necessary action ensuring effective use of technology to overcome the downsides of 

online gaming and misuse.  

 

This also has a dominant impact on the mental and physical well-being of children. 

Children’s issues can best be tackled if they have a healthy relation with their parents 

and teachers. With reliable bonds and effective communication with mentors, they 

open themselves to sensible guidance and the right path. 

 

Hence, to safeguard children and offer them a better outlook on the use of 

technology and gaming, you are requested to go through the advisory that is 

enclosed in this circular.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Principal   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


